
Submission 76 – Rob Davies 
As a member of the public that enjoys flying remotely piloted aircraft (planes and gliders) from a field designed 

specifically for this purpose (model airplane club), I fail to understand how this undertaking is going to benefit 

myself or the governing body, or the people that enforce it. They are going to see many models going around in 

circles in one spot which makes the Remote ID system pointless and unnecessary. 

Only "honest" people are going to even think about installing remote ID into their many models leaving the 

dishonest to make a mockery of the remote ID system. 


